
From: Linda Krop <lkrop@environmentaldefensecenter.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 2:50 PM 
To: jeff.planck@slc.ca.gov; 'Jennifer Lucchesi' <Jennifer.Lucchesi@slc.ca.gov>; Blackmon, Seth@SLC 
<Seth.Blackmon@slc.ca.gov> 
Cc: Peter Imhof <pimhof@cityofgoleta.org>; Michelle Greene <mgreene@cityofgoleta.org>; Anne Wells 
<awells@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: MOU re Venoco Ellwood Facilities 
 
Dear Jeff, Jennifer, and Seth, 
I wanted to let you know that I cannot attend the City of Goleta City Council hearing on October 2, but I 
forwarded the staff and report and proposed MOU to the Envt Coalition. I am pleased that the SLC and 
the City have reached agreement on this topic, and that things are moving forward with the plugging 
and abandonment of the wells associated with Platform Holly and PRC 421, as well as the 
decommissioning of the piers, caissons, pipelines and cables, shoreline access road, and revetment. 
Thank you for your work on this important matter. 
Sincerely, 
LK 
 
LINDA KROP 
CHIEF COUNSEL 
906 Garden Street 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
805.963.1622 x 106 
www.EnvironmentalDefenseCenter.org  
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is intended only for 
the use of the recipient named above, and may be legally privileged.  If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its 
contents, is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication 
to the sender and delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system.  Thank you. 
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